
    Happy Birthday!   

 

Dear Navarrete Family, 

We have heard there has been a recent birthday or a birthday coming up at your 
house! To honor this special occasion, your child is invited to celebrate at the Birthday 
Book Club party!  Every child with a birthday in July, August, and September who 
chooses to join the Book Club, will be invited to the library for donuts and fanfare! 

If your child chooses to participate in the Book Club, he/she will return the form below 
along with a check/cash for $10.  At the celebration, your child will choose a new book 
on display that will be donated to the Navarrete Library!  A book label with your child’s 
name and age will be placed inside the book.  Club members will be the first to check 
out the book as they leave the party.  Once your child returns his/her Birthday Book to 
the library, it will be enjoyed by a variety of students at Navarrete for many years to 
come.  If you choose to participate, your child’s party will be held Friday, September 
23rd before school at 8:00AM in the library.  

Many thanks for your participation. 

 

Student: _______________________  Age on Birthday_______Teacher____________________   

________Yes, I would like to have a library book donated in my child’s name to the 
Navarrete Library.  I’ve included my check/cash for $10 and the book will be checked 
out to my child on the day of the celebration.  Please make checks payable to 
Navarrete PTO. 

________  My child has a food allergy and MUST avoid these foods: 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Name:________________________________ email:___________________________________ 

Phone:_____________________ 

 

----------------------------(Library Use Only)------------------------- 

Check # ____________________        Amount: ____________________    Cash ___________     

Please RETURN this form to Mrs. Carpenter by  
Tuesday, September 20th, 2022.   


